
BWS/CIR/068/2021-22  CIRCULAR      

27.10.2021          BHARATAM WORLD SCHOOL                                                   

For Classes: Pre-Nur to II 

Dear Parents 

We had given the circular to class 3rd and above but then the enthusiasm from the 

mothers compelled us to host this Diwali Food Carnival for kindergarten to class 

2nd as well .Thanks to those mothers who made personal calls with so much zeal 

and zest.Thus, to give fervor and colour to the presence of the children in school 

after a long dormant break, we will be giving a festive look on Diwali in school by 

organizing a ‘Food Carnival’ on November 02, 2021. As such, please help your 

children by sending some good cooked recipes which happen to be your favourite 

dishes. We will honour the children by going to their stalls and tasting those dishes 

to encourage them. Don’t forget, it will lead to interactive confidence, commitment 

and involvement. For any further details, you are welcome to get in touch with the 

Class Incharge of your child. This will be exclusively for the students and also, 

there is no compulsion. Simply, grant the privilege to your child to feel special and 

be vibrant for Diwali. 

Let's celebrate Diwali this way with children. 

God bless! 

Team BWS 


